
 

 
 

 

13 March 2018 

2017 Annual review of the effectiveness of the Synergy Regulatory 
Scheme 
 
INVITATIONS FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is seeking public comment on its annual review of 
the effectiveness of the Synergy Regulatory Scheme. 

The scheme started when Verve Energy and Synergy merged on 1 January 2014 and began 
trading as Synergy. 

The regulatory scheme imposes requirements on Synergy including ring fencing, business 
segregation, transfer pricing, non-discriminatory wholesale electricity trading, and standard 
product arrangements. 

The ERA is seeking public comment on issues to assist with its review of the effectiveness of 
the scheme over the 2017 calendar year.  A discussion paper is available to assist interested 
parties in preparing submissions. 

The ERA will provide the results of the review to the Western Australian Minister for Energy later 
in the year. 

 

 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the discussion paper.  

The submission period closes 4:00 pm (WST) Tuesday, 24 April 2018. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Richard Taylor Sara O’Connor 
Riley Mathewson Economic Regulation Authority 
Work: 08 9381 2144 08 6557 7935 
Mobile: 0451 471 006 0414 452 305 
Email: rjt@rmpr.com.au records@erawa.com.au 
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